
Parent Newsletter, April 29, 2021 

Calendar  
Thurs., Apr. 29     5th & 6th Gr. Band Concert @ 7 p.m. (Haven High School Auditorium) 
Mon., May 3      D.A.R.E. Graduation for 5th Graders-1:00 p.m. (HGS Gym) 
May 3-7      Teacher Appreciation Week! 
Thurs., May 6      Last Day of After School Reading Program 
Fri., May 7      K-6 Field Day (9 a.m.-11 a.m. & 1:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m.) 
Mon., May 10      B.O.E. Mtg. (6:00 p.m.)  District Office 
Fri., May 14      All library books need to be returned! 
Fri., May 14      4th-6th Grade Track Meet (9:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m.) HHS Track 
Thurs., May 20     6th Gr. Middle Ages Fair (10:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m.) HGS Lunchroom 
Fri., May 21      6th Graders vs. HGS Staff Kickball Game (2:00 p.m.)  Playground  
Mon., May 24      Last Day of School!  Dismissal at 11:20 a.m. (No Lunch Served) 

 

Deadline:  
May 14 

Haven Grade School 5th & 6th Grade Spring Band Concert 
The HGS 5th & 6th Grade Band Concert is Thursday, April 29 at 7:00 p.m. in the High School Au-
ditorium.  All students need to report to the high school band room at 6:45 p.m. with their music 
and instrument.  The dress code is black on bottom and white on top.   The Band students are 
looking forward to showcasing their hard work.  If you have any questions please feel free to 
contact Mr. Montes at jmontes@havenschools.com. 

Summer Meals Begin on Tuesday, June 1 
Monday-Friday 

 

Locations:  Haven Grade School, Mt. Hope Pool, Par-
tridge School, & Yoder Charter School 

 

All youth between 1 yr. old and 18 yrs. old are eligible for free 
meals. 

No registration / No fee / Just show up 

Time:  11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. 

Fifth Grade D.A.R.E. Graduation (Mon., May 3 at 1:00 p.m.) 

This school year's D.A.R.E. graduation for Haven 
Grade School’s  "5th" Graders is scheduled for 
Monday, May 3, at 1:00 p.m. in the Haven Grade 
School Gym. Parents are welcome to attend.   Al-
so, they will be having a pizza party for lunch cel-
ebrating their completion of the D.A.R.E. pro-
gram.   

Sixth Grade Middle Ages Fair 
The Sixth graders are hard at work on projects for a Middle Ages Fair which will 
be held on Thurs., May 20 from 10:00-11:00 in the HGS Lunchroom.  You are invited to attend and see all their 
hard work.  Also, the 6th graders will be treated to a medieval feast so they will not be eating a school lunch that 
day. 

HGS will be having an Art Show on Friday, May 7 DURING 
field day activities. The students are excited to show off 
their art, so make sure to stop in and view their art in the 
halls and library while you are here. If you are unable to come, 
there will be a link to view the art online at a later date.  

City of Haven is seeking appli-
cants for a year-round part-
time position of Recreation 

Director.  Must reside in Ha-
ven City limits.  Demonstrated 
skills of budget development, 
meeting deadlines, program 

creativity and customer rela-
tions required. Individuals 
must be able to work some 

evenings, weekends and holi-
days. Job description and ap-
plications available on the City 

of Haven Website. 



HAVEN PUBLIC LIBRARY 2021 SUMMER READING PROGRAM 

*****SIGN UP BEGINS MAY 4TH***** 
STARTS: MAY 25, 2021 

LAST DAY TO RECORD BOOKS JULY 9TH, 2021 

REMEMBER 3RD GRADE AND UP 30 MINUTES OF READING=1 BOOK 

YOUNGER KIDS ARE CONSIDERED FAMILY READERS 

***All Books must be checked out from Haven Public Library**** 

FIRST SRX WILL BE JUNE 3RD  

AGES 6 AND UP WILL MEET AT THE HAVEN COMM. BUILDING FOR SRX ON THURSDAY AFTER-
NOONS @ 2:00 P.M.  

FIRST STORYTIME WILL BE JUNE 1ST   

AGES 2 TO 5 WILL MEET AT THE LIBRARY ON TUESDAY AFTERNOONS @ 2:00 P.M. 

 

Fourth grade students recently celebrated Arbor Day by planting trees in 
the Haven community.  Arbor Day was started in 1874 by J. Sterling Mor-
ton.  On that first Arbor Day, it is estimated that one million trees were 
planted in Nebraska.  Now nearly every state celebrates this day and 
plants trees to replace those that have been cut down for various reasons. 
 Trees are important to people in many ways.  Our Haven fourth 
graders named several reasons why we need trees.  A few of these were 
for the wood, homes for animals, shade, oxygen, as a wind break, and to 
control erosion.   

 On Thursday, April 29th, the fourth graders walked to a residence 
in Haven and listened to this information about Arbor Day from Haven 
Tree Board member, Stephanie Carlson. They then helped Dennis Carlson 
plant two new crabapple trees at this residence.  Each student added a 
shovelful of dirt to complete the tree planting.   
  Thank you to the Carlsons and the Haven Tree Board for continuing 
this very important tradition with the fourth grade! Also, a big thank you 
to Mr. Alfers, the resident, for the treat of cookies and water! 


